
G-CAT Board Meeting  12/15/2014 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
            John Hartnett 
            Vic Evans 
            Irene Young 
            Bob Ore 
            Bob Knutson 
             
 
Discussion: 
  

� November minutes approved. 
 

� Reviewed November financials: 
      Rounds were 893 compared to 1490 last year.   
      Revenue was $20,211 compared to $31,447 last year.   
      Profit was $-24,861 compared to $-19,975 last year. 
      Expenses were $45,072 compared to $51,422 last year.   
Year to date profit is $177,118 compared to $109,377 last year. 
 

� Increased the order for new computers to 6.  As with any upgrade there are other 
issues, need to upgrade modems to handle increased speed of new computers. 

 
� Bob presented a very preliminary bid on replacing the back 9 sprinkler system.  

This is just a starting point so we have a rough estimate on the cost. 
 

� Discussed the request from Mr. Geppner to drop his no trespass notice.  The board 
agreed on a response and initiated action. 
 

� Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


